H,M. BOOM DEFENCE DEFOT,
PEVBROKE DOCK,
2L th Jamary 1961.

%” Dear Mr. Johnson,

; Veony thanks for your letter dated 23rd
January, 1961, It is most helpful.

Lobd -

The answgz/ o your’/qlieri€s are as follows:-

(a) UPLIFTER and JAUNTY are laid up at Penbroke Dock,

3

(b)There are no plans for carrying out the overdue
boiler inspection of the SAUCY at present, The

vessel is due for an Admiralty Wear and Waste
Test of main boiler between |June 1961 and June

Yours singerely,

. a‘&—-—s “
fD. G. WALLING)
Engineer Lisutenant, R.N.
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